ELKHORN PUBLIC SCHOOLS FOUNDATION HOSTS
14th ANNUAL “GOLF FORE GRANTS TOURNAMENT”
Elkhorn, NE:  June 20, 2013
One hundred and fifty golfers teed off in support of Elkhorn Public Schools students and teachers on Monday, June 10th at Shadow Ridge Country Club.  The 14th Annual Golf Fore Grants Tournament raised $27,000 to help fund classroom grants ranging from anti-bullying and life skills programs to chemistry equipment, SMART Boards and other technology enhancements.  A total of 77 grants worth over $130,000 will be awarded to the Elkhorn Public Schools this school year.  Stacey Falk, Executive Director of the Elkhorn Public Schools Foundation, said “The generosity and support from this community is unparalleled.  We are tremendously grateful to all our Golf Fore Grants sponsors and golfers.  With their support, we are able to partner with Elkhorn schools through our Classroom Grants program to enrich education and create additional opportunities for Elkhorn students”.
The four-person scramble began with lunch prior to a noon shotgun start.  Foursomes included groups of men, women, couples, District administrators, and School Board members.  ESHS cheerleaders, Foundation Board members and volunteers from AXA Advisors teamed up to help with games all along the course – including opportunities to win a new Cadillac, free pizza for a year, and cash prizes.  The event concluded with a steak dinner buffet, raffle and silent auction.  The grand finale was the awards presentation announcing flag prizes, poker contest winners, putting contest winning foursome, raffle and auction winners, and tournament champions.  Dave Raymond, Steve Baker, Tim Hughes, and Danny Szegda were crowned Golf Fore Grants Tournament Champions for the 3rd consecutive year! 
The Foundation’s Golf Fore Grants Tournament, along with Bids 4 Kids Ladies Night Out and the Grant A Wish campaign, support the Classroom Grants program benefiting each of the 14 schools in the District – including the 2 new elementary schools opening this fall.  This program impacts all 6,000+ students in the district, including “An Amazing 3rd Grader” from Westridge Elementary who writes in a letter to the Foundation, “Thank you for our SMART Board!  We use it every day for math and many other things.  It makes learning fun.  We are SO happy to have a classroom with a SMART Board”.

The Foundation is seeking additional funding for this program through the “Grant A Wish” campaign – enabling donors to help “grant” the Classroom Grant wishes of our teachers and school administrators.   If you would like to support the Elkhorn Public Schools Foundation or find out more about Classroom Grants, contact Stacey Falk at (402) 289-1727 or visit www.elkhornfoundation.org. 
